
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

November 18, 1975 

Mr . Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of October 9, 13, and 30, 1975. 
We are sorry to learn that you have been ill and regret the delay 

in answering your letters caused by the increased work on the records 

of the Commission. 

As you are probably aware, a response to your suit has been filed. 

We can furnish you copies of about 20 documents (120 p.) relating 

to the activities of Mark Lane for $18.00. The documents consist 

chiefly of FBI reports concerning Mr. Lane's speeches and copies 

of his articles. Copies of these records have not previously been 

sent to you because we were not sure you would want them. If there 

are any other documents of which you have heardthat are of interest 

to you, we will be pleased to receive your request for copies of 

them. 

I am sorry that the information given you about the status of your 
account was furnished without checking with our Cashier about the 

matter. There was actually an amount due of $52.90 as of September 

16, 1975. Since March 28, 1975, there have been charges to the account 

of $207.80. Your check sent with your letter of October 30 left you 

a credit balance of $47.10. 

We have consulted the CIA about your requests and have referred a copy 

of your letter of October 30 to the CIA with a letter from us, of 

which a copy is enclosed. 

No agency has transferred any records relating to the Warren Commis-

sion to EARS. 

Sincerely, 

77 
(MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Enclosure 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


